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Workshop on Enhancing Port Security Capacities to Reduce Proliferation Risks- (August 16-

18, 2023)  

The Financial Intelligence Unit of Sri Lanka (FIU-SL) participated at the “Workshop on Enhancing 

Port Security Capacities to More Effectively Detect and Halt Sanctions Evasions and Reduce 

Proliferation Risks " funded by the U.S. Department of State’s Export Control and Border Security 

(EXBS) and the Embassy of the United States of America. The program was held during the period 

August 16-18, 2023 at Courtyard by Marriott, Colombo City Centre with the participation of 

stakeholders related to port security representing Sri Lanka Ports Authority, Sri Lanka Customs, 

Law Enforcement Professionals of Sri Lanka.  

The program aimed at providing knowledge on best practices for maintaining integrity within 

international trade flows in order to strengthen national and international security. Topics 

included practical implementation of security mandates from the United Nations, International 

Maritime Organization, World Customs Organization; port cybersecurity; financial integrity 

tools for port security; and due diligence in cargo targeting and risk management. Accordingly, 

participants gained more insights from experienced resource persons for enhancing port security 

capacities to reduce proliferation risks. 

 

 


